
Bulletin 0018

PRODUCT SAFETY NOTICE

VEHICLE SAFETY INSPECTION

Peugeot 406 Mk I & II  1995 - 2004
Peugeot 406 Coupe     1996 - 2005

Following an audit by the manufacurer of the above wishbone we have been advised
that there may be a forging process issue which has affected a limited number of
batches supplied during 2011.
It is recommended that any stock carrying the batch codes listed below are removed
from sale and any wishbones carrying the affected batch codes which have been
fitted to vehicles are replaced in the interests of customer safety. Please contact your
customers accordingly.
The Batch Codes in relation to this recall are listed below and can be found both on
the First Line Part Number Label and also on the wishbone itself.

A111

A211

A411

A511

Note

All stock supplied by First Line since 1810/11 has been checked and verified.

For your confidence this Safety Notice only applies to the First Line Part Number and
batch codes listed

If you require any further information please visit our Website or contact the First Line Technical Department
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